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Vision: 

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through 

witness, faith, innovation and action. 

Mission: 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive 

learning community uniting home, parish and school and 

rooted in the love of Christ.  

We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to 

lead lives of faith, hope and charity. 
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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

This report recommends amending the current Governance and Policy Priority List 

to allow for additional consultation on the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee 

Policy (P.04) and the Catholic School Parent Councils Policy (S.10) 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was .5 hours   
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

Additional time is required to properly consult the TCDSB parent community on the 

Catholic Parent Involvement Committee Policy (P.04) and the Catholic School 

Parent Councils Policy (S.10).  

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. According to the Governance and Policy review cycle, the Catholic Parent 

Involvement Committee Policy (P.04) and the Catholic School Parent 

Councils Policy (S.10) are currently up for review. 
2. The two policies are scheduled for the April 7, 2019 Governance and Policy 

meeting.  

3. Additional time is needed to conduct a thorough consultation with parent 

groups.  

 

D. STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

Staff recommends that the Governance and Policy Priority list be amended to 

reschedule the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee Policy (P.04) and the 

Catholic School Parent Councils Policy (S.10) to the September 10, 2019 

Governance and Policy Committee meeting.  
 


